
 

Are you interested in finding out 

more about ADHD/ADD? 
Do you wonder if your child may have some ADHD or ADD traits? 

 

If so, sign up to this one-off opportunity to come and find out more:  

Thursday January 27th 2022 from 2.30 – 3.15 

We are aware that many parents have expressed concern about possible ADHD/ADD and 

Vicki Lader, an advisory teacher from LBAT (Learning Behaviour Advisory Team), has 

offered a one-off Question and Answer session for parents who have concerns around 

ADHD. 

We are lucky to have this opportunity, as this is not normally able to be on offer from 

LBAT. This is in response to the large numbers of parents currently expressing concern in 

this area. 

The session will include: 

• a brief summary of how ADHD can present itself; 

• an explanation of the diagnostic pathway for those that it could be applicable for; 

• a discussion in response to questions sent in prior to the 27th. This discussion will 

be anonymous, and no individual child discussed, as it is a group session and we will 

respect your confidentiality. Many of your concerns and questions are likely to be 

similar and we can discuss strategies that can be used at school to support children 

with difficulties with their focus and impulsivity and also how home can support 

these strategies.  

This is an event, open to any parent with questions, regardless of their child’s level of need 

– you may just have a few concerns around level of focus and some impulsive behaviours, 

or you may already be on the diagnostic pathway.  

If you would like to attend, you must book stating: 

• your name,  

• your child’s name and class, 

• any questions or issues you’d like addressed. 

Please do this either by: 

• calling Reception to confirm attendance and questions to be raised OR  

• send email confirmation to vradcliffe@chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk  

Attendance is only through prior booking. We are looking forward to seeing you. 

Ness Radcliffe (SENCo) 
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